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LETTER DAmn 6 M.I\Y 1961 FROM TFE PERlI'ANENT REPRESENTATrJE
OF THE UNION OF SOVIE':l SOCIALIS'll P.EPUBLICS ADDRESSED TO

THE PRESIDF~NT OF WE S~CURITY COUNCIL

The Soviet delegation has the honour to draw your attention and that of

members of the Council to the letter dated 3 December 1960 from the Deputy

Pel~lanent Representative of the Uni~n of Soviet Socialist Republics to the

President of the Security Council (8/4569) and the letter dated 9 December 1960
from the Permanent Representative of the Soviet Union to the President of the

General Assembly (A/4645).
I request that these letters b0 taken into account in drawing up the agenda

for the first meeting of the Security Council at which the admission of new

Members is taken up.

(Signed) V. Zorin
Permanent Representative of the

USSR to the United Nations
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